
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FIRE ISLAND PINES FIRE DISTRICT
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on October 15, 2013 from 4:30 PM 
to 5:30 PM at the Fire Island Pines Firehouse located at 34 Fire Island Blvd., Fire Island Pines 
New York.
              The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to permit public review of the proposed 
budget for the Fire Island Pines Fire District for fiscal year 2014.
              PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the proposed budget has been filed 
with the Town Clerk and is available for review at that office, available for review at the office of 
C. F. LaFountaine 36 Fire Island Blvd. during business hours of 8:00AM to 3:30PM Monday 
through Saturday and posted on the Fire Island Pines Fire Department Bulletin Board outside the 
Fire Island Pines Firehouse and Fire Island Pines Fire District web site www.fipfd.org
 
BY THE ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE ISLAND PINES 
FIRE DISTRICT, Town of Brookhaven, County of Suffolk, State of New York.
 
                                                                                                         Jerry Hauck
                                                                                        Fire District Secretary


